AGA Chapter Meeting Minutes December 10, 2018
Submitted by Rachelle Cabading, Chapter Secretary

The Nashville Area Chapter held its meeting at the Double Tree Hotel on Monday, December 10, 2018.

President Michael Winston called the meeting to order and welcomed everyone. Scarlet Sneed gave the invocation. Michael announced that the minutes from the last luncheon (November 2018) were on the website and would be considered approved if no one had any changes.

Michael recognized the members who had brought guests to the luncheon, and each member introduced their accompanying guests. 

Melissa Boaz introduced the speaker, Commissioner Rebecca Hunter, Department of Human Resources. Her presentation was entitled “Driving Performance Excellence in State Government.” In appreciation for speaking to the chapter, the chapter will make a donation to The Walter E. Boehm Birth Defects Center, her charity of choice.

After the presentation, Michael then called for announcements from the various committees.

Announcements 

Education
[bookmark: _GoBack]Michael Winston reminded everyone about the upcoming Winter Seminar in January.  We currently have a waiting list.  Also, the next webinar will be December 18.

Community Service
Scarlet Sneed announced the December community service project as partnering with service provider Samaritan Ministries in their annual Hats, Gloves, Socks, Coats, and Underwear Drive. An email will be coming out with ways to donate. 

CGFM
Drew Sadler reminded everyone of the upcoming CGFM Study Course for part 2 of the exam in March 2019. 
 
Nominating Committee
Jennifer Garoutte is working with the nominating committee on the slate of Nashville Chapter officers for 2019-2020.  Please let Jennifer know if you are interested in serving next year.

Door Prize
Jerry Durham won the $25 door prize.

With no further business, Michael adjourned the meeting.


